ANZPNA Treasurer’s Report for 2009-2010 Financial Year

The Association’s financial position remains stable and a surplus of just over $1,700 was recorded for the financial year 2009/10. The Association’s income reflects some membership fees received which were due in the previous financial year. Expenditure was in keeping with that of previous years. 

I am pleased to record that once again this year we have complied with all regulatory requirements set by ASIC in a timely manner. The financial statements and associated documentation have been submitted to our auditors but I do not yet have their report. I have therefore attached a provisional set of statements and will provide the audited documents to the Association’s office bearers and company directors when they become available.

At the time of writing thirty-one of a potential thirty-three members are up to date with subscription payments. 

Paul Henning

Honorary Treasurer

ANZPNA

